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INDIANAPOLIS, Indiana – The Delta Chi Fraternity is aware that Riley Strain, a member of 
the Missouri Chapter, was reported missing over the weekend. The Fraternity is actively engaged 
with University officials who are providing access to in-person resources for local chapter 
members. Delta Chi has also provided all chapter members access to the Fraternity’s Campus 
Assistance Program, which provides 24/7 access to crisis counselors at no cost to members.   
 
Delta Chi is hopeful for Riley’s safe return; our thoughts are with his family and the members of 
the Missouri Chapter during this difficult time.  
 
If anyone has any information regarding Riley’s whereabouts, they are urged to contact the Metro 
Nashville Police Department at 615-862-8600 (case number: 24-0165752). 
 
-- 
 
About Delta Chi 
 
The Delta Chi Fraternity is an international brotherhood of undergraduate and alumni members 
whose goals are to promote friendship, develop character, advance justice, and assist in the 
acquisition of a sound education. Since its founding as a law fraternity in 1890, Delta Chi has 
grown to over 118,000 members and today extends membership to the general college population. 
We maintain nearly 150 undergraduate and alumni chapters across North America. The 
Fraternity is dedicated to creating and cultivating a lifelong, values-based experience through 
networking, philanthropic, and leadership opportunities as well as events and gatherings to 
foster friendship and belonging. Learn more about us at www.DeltaChi.org. 
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